
 

 

 

Little Dormice Class 2022 

Please could you... 
Make sure that you put your child's name in all pieces of clothing and lunch boxes and bottles. We do our best to look after your child’s belongings 
but every term we find that our lost property box is full.  

Send in a spare set of clothes and underwear in a labelled plastic bag. We will put the spares on their box so if there are any accidents we can 
access them. We love messy play in Little Dormice and often get wet despite using waterproofs!  

Don’t forget...  

 Your child will need a healthy snack for morning break. Free fruit is now available at school however this is limited choice. 

 If you do have spare pair of wellies to leave in Little Dormice that would be really helpful. We love going outside and it’s going to start to get wet 
and muddy!   

 You should have access to Tapestry which is your child’s learning journey. Any problems let me know. Please could add lots of photos 
throughout the term, for your child/children to talk about with their friends. There is a lot of vocabulary that gets used whilst talking about 
family/friends and experiences in different environments.  

 You can contact us with any questions on, littledormice@woodside.gloucs.sch.uk  If the matter is urgent contact the school office.  
 

 

Welcome to our first newsletter of the year. We hope you have had a lovely 

summer! We have had a wonderful first few weeks getting to know each other.  

Our Early Years Team  

Your child will be supported in their learning by a number of 
adults. My name is Mrs James, we also have Mrs Freeman-Price 
& Mrs Price. We will be running the EYFS provision in the hut all 
day.  

 

Please meet one of the Early 
Years team at the main gates 
8.50am  
 
Pick up is 11.50 
12.50 by the main office & 

2.50 in the main gate.  

Through September and October, we will 

also be discussing; 

Harvest, Black History Month, reading 

challenge & Space week  

Through November and December, we will be 

discussing;  

Diwali, Bonfire night, Remembrance day, 

Nursery Rhyme week & Christmas! 

Planning in the moment: 

Following children’s interest.  

The continuous provision in the 

classroom is designed so that the 

children can practice the new skills 

they have learnt from play. The 

children will access both indoors 

and outdoors provision. The 

curriculum is very child led and 

allows explorations through all 

areas. 
 

Autumn Term 

Autumn / Who Am I? 

 


